
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO  
LEWIS COUNTY BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Edna J. Fund  Chair          Gary Stamper  Vice Chair           Robert C. Jackson  Member 
 
 

 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Lewis County Board of Health (BOH) is changing their 
regularly scheduled meeting from Monday, May 11, 2020, to Thursday, May 14, 2020, at 
1:30 pm in the Board of County Commissioners’ Hearing Room at 341 N.W. North Street, 
Chehalis, Washington. 

 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss: 
 

• Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19) 
• Variance Application 

 
DATED this 7th day of May 2020. 
 
 
 
      ______________________________ 
      Sandi Andrus, Clerk of the Board 
 

 
Notice sent to media:  May 7, 2020 
 
 

In an effort to keep the public and county employees safe during the COVID-19 outbreak,  
Lewis County has closed its buildings to public access. As such, the Lewis County Board of Health 
is providing the public access to its special meeting through other means (online and by phone).  

Please see below: 
 
ONLINE: Join the meeting via Zoom 
https://zoom.us/j/98570393754?pwd=R3dkRTFHYmI4WVVPRUwxSDRSSWIzdz09 
 
TO PARTICIPATE BY PHONE: Call 888-475-4499 US Toll-free.  
The meeting ID is 985 7039 3754.  

https://zoom.us/j/98570393754?pwd=R3dkRTFHYmI4WVVPRUwxSDRSSWIzdz09

